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Ref No. GPRI/2017-18/10                   Dated: 02.02.2018. 

 

To,  

The Chief Minister of Goa, 

Secretariat, Porvorim, Goa  

 Sir,  

 

  I had the opportunity to attend the meeting on Swach Bharat 

Campaign at Ravindra Bhavan, Margao on 31st January, 2018 and listen 

to the  various suggestions/advices given by you. I hope that the 

elected bodies will have no problems  of either the red tape or funds to 

implement the same. 

   I am grateful that I was given a chance, though at the fag end of the 

session, to address some of our grievances regarding governance of the 

Panchayat system in our State from top to bottom e.g garbage, funding 

of Elected bodies including devolution of powers/funds, the present red 

tapism etc. It was gratifying to see your Honour listening to me 

patiently  and giving assurance that the points raised by me would be 

considered. I hope that some positive action would be taken by 

Government. 

 

Thanking you, 

                    Yours faithfully, 

 

                  (J. Santano Rodrigues) 

           Convenor 
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